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Ereecy  McNeal

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 9:56 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Water rate increase @ Fawn Ridge

Good morning,  
 
Please place the email below in Docket# 20190071-WS. 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Jennifer Brownfield 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Julie I. Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399  
(850) 413-6030 
 
From: Hassell McClanahan [mailto:hmmmcla@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 11:31 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Water rate increase @ Fawn Ridge 
 
Dear Commissioner Brown:  
 
                                       Re:  Doclet # 20190071-WS 
 
This is to strongly protest the proposed rate increase for water for Fawn Ridge Campground. A 308% increase seems 
utterly ludicrous in any case.   
But especially so when most members are advanced Seniors, living on a fixed income.  Besides, the water for Fawn 
Ridge is metered and 
every gallon coming in is paid for. However, Deer Creek Utilities has done nothing to search for the 30% they claim to be 
losing. 
 
Moreover, the hearing was held in December, when most members who are able to come, are not there yet.  It just seems 
like an unreasonable 
 amount! 
 
Thank you for reviewing this matter. 
 
Yours truly, 
Mary & Hassell McClanahan 




